
   

 

   

 

 

Irish Update 

February 2, 2024 
 

 

 
Thank you for celebrating Catholic Schools Week with us!  We are 

thankful and blessed with our Catholic School! 

 

 



   

 

   

 

Save the Date!  

St. Mary Catholic School to present “The Wizard of Oz” Musical 

April 19th and 20th. 

 

 

 

 

Home & School News: 

 

Valentine's class parties will be on Tuesday February 13 at 2:45 pm. 
Please check with your homeroom parent for specific details about your 

class.  

 

Our next meeting will be Thursday February 29 at 3:45 pm. All parents 
and staff are welcome to attend to learn about fun events and activities 

we organize for the school.  

 

 

 

 



   

 

   

 

 
Our Home & School Organization is sponsoring a Sarris Candies Fundraiser.  
Ordering is open now through 3-22-24.  Shipping for any order, no matter the 

size, is $5.  (Combine with friends and save)!   Shipping is immediate and fairly 
quick, so if you want candy for a certain date, be sure to note it will ship as 
soon as you order and arrive within 3-4 days. Our group (Home & School) 

earns 25% of all sales!  Thank you for your support! 
 

Direct ordering link for Sarris Candies Fundraiser:  
Home and School Sarris Candy Fundraiser 

 
Congratulations to our January Students of the Month recognized for the Virtue of 

“Trustworthy.” 

 

 
L-R Brenden Binegar, Jonathan Hendricks, Brad Moore, Eli Worthington, Alice 

Worthington, Reese Edwards, Evee Gao, Elly Eagan, Josephine Ingram, Mia 

Brockmeier and Juliana Huffman. 

https://www.sarriscandiesfundraising.com/Group.aspx?id=10-3985


   

 

   

 

 

We look forward to the SMS Foundation Benefit event Saturday night!  

The event is cash or check only.   

 

 
 
 

 

 



   

 

   

 

From our Athletic Director, Mrs. Loken: 

          
 

 
 

 

 

 



   

 

   

 

 
 

• Science Fair Award Recognition-Monday, February 5th at 9:30 AM in the Parish Center. 

• No School Friday, February 16th-Teacher Inservice Day 
• No School Monday, February 19th- President’s Day 

 

 

Kindergarten Screening is scheduled for Thursday, March 14th.  More information soon!  



   

 

   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


